
 
 

CITY OF CAPITOLA   
ARCHITECTURAL AND SITE REVIEW 

COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the Architectural and Site Review Committee 

  meeting, scheduled for   
Wednesday, December 11, 2019, 

has been cancelled. 
The next meeting is scheduled to be held on 

Wednesday, January 8, 2020,  
at 3:30 p.m. 

at the City Council Chambers,  
Capitola City Hall, Capitola, CA. 

 
POSTED: December 6, 2019     

       Matt Orbach, Associate Planner 


